
Technical Assistance (TA) Talk
Loneliness and Social Isolation in Long-Term Care

June 21, 2023



22

Welcome
▸ TA Talks are informal, quarterly calls on specific topics

▸ Hosted on Zoom and livestreamed on Facebook 

▸ Opportunity to learn from your peers and receive technical assistance

▸ Unmute yourself to ask questions via audio, or type your question in the chat

▸ This meeting is being recorded and the PowerPoint will be emailed all registrants and our listserv

▸ Please complete the evaluation questionnaire using the link provided in the chat and closing slide 

at the end of the meeting

▸ Certificates of participation will be provided to everyone attending on Zoom for at least 30 

minutes

▸ Links to resources will be posted in the chat box and will be posted to the NORC website –

ltcombudsman.org.

▸ Ideas for topics? Email ombudcenter@theconsumervoice.org

http://www.ltcombudsman.org/
mailto:ombudcenter@theconsumervoice.org
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Podcast 
Listen on YouTube, Spotify, Facebook, Apple Podcasts, or SoundCloud

https://www.youtube.com/@consumervoice
https://open.spotify.com/show/3ILrMFr3NvS1iaWtBlLKT3
http://www.facebook.com/theconsumervoice/
https://podcasts.apple.com/us/podcast/pursuing-quality-long-term-care/id1522955998
https://soundcloud.com/pursuingquality
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Speakers

Lori Smetanka, Executive Director, Consumer Voice

 Jocelyn Bogdan, Senior Program & Policy Specialist, Consumer Voice

Monique Turner, Social Isolation Project, New Jersey Ombudsman Program



Consumer Voice



New Fact Sheet:  The Value of Being Heard

6



Podcast: The Value of Being Heard
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https://theconsumervoice.org/pursuingquality

https://theconsumervoice.org/pursuingquality


New Jersey Long-Term Care 
Ombudsman Program
Social Isolation Project



Discussion



1010

Contact Information

 Lori Smetanka | lsmetanka@theconsumervoice.org

 Jocelyn Bogdan | jbogdan@theconsumervoice.org

 Monique Turner | Monique.Turner@ltco.nj.gov

mailto:lsmetanka@theconsumervoice.org
mailto:jbogdan@theconsumervoice.org
mailto:Monique.Turner@ltco.nj.gov
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Join NORC’s Email List

Join NORC’s email list to receive training opportunities, resources, and more!

Visit ltcombudsman.org/sign-up.

https://ltcombudsman.org/sign-up
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We Want to Hear from YOU!

This Photo by Unknown Author is licensed under CC BY-SA

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/56H7SZ2

https://www.picpedia.org/chalkboard/e/evaluation.html
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/56H7SZ2


Connect with us!
ltcombudsman.org

ombudcenter@theconsumervoice.org

The National LTC Ombudsman Resource Center

@LTCombudcenter

Get our app! Search for "LTC Ombudsman Resource Center" in the Apple Store or Google Play

This project was supported, in part, by grant number 90OMRC0002-01-00, from the U.S. Administration for Community Living, Department of Health and Human Services, Washington, D.C. 
20201. Grantees undertaking projects under government sponsorship are encouraged to express freely their findings and conclusions. Points of view or opinions do not, therefore, 

necessarily represent official Administration for Community Living policy.
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